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Newsletter 35 – 18th June 2021 
 

A Message from Mrs Greenwood 

It has been a very busy first week back after half term.  Unfortunately, we have had to close a class bubble 

this week. All learning for that class will be online and can be accessed through Google Classroom. 

We still have lots of exciting things happening before the end of the summer term.  Our sports days are still 

going ahead (Parents/carers will not be able to attend but we will put lots of photographs on Class Dojo) 

and we have trips and outings planned for many of the classes.  I hope the sun continues to shine for us. 
 

Sports Day 

We will be having a Sports Day with a difference this year.   Due to the 

current situation, we are unable to have parents and carers joining us 

this year.  The Sports day will be held over two dates for KS1 and KS2 

to allow for bubbles and social distancing in line with current 

government guidelines.  

KS1 Sports day will be held on Thursday 24th June in the afternoon. 

KS2 Sports day will be held on Wednesday 30th June in the afternoon. 

Please send your child to school with the tee-shirt in the colour of their house – please do not buy a new 

tee-shirt. 

RIBBLE   BLAKEWATER   HODDER   CALDER 
 

Class Trips 

As part of the pupils theme work, class trips have been organised for the following classes:- 

 

Year 5 – The Anderton Centre – Thursday 24th June - 8.30am start and 4.45pm 

finish 

Year 4 – Rawtenstall Town Centre – Tuesday 6th July 
 

Please note: A packed lunch will be provided by the school for pupils who 

normally have a school meal. 

Trips are also being arranged for other year groups and you will be informed of these in due course. 
 

Outward Bound Trip 

Pupils in Year Four and Five have been given a letter regarding 

an exciting residential trip taking place from 7th March 2022 – 

11th March 2022 to The Outward Bound Trust in Howtown.  This 

trip has been heavily subsidised bringing the cost per pupil 

down from £400.00 to £150.00.  There are 2 payment items on 

ParentPay for this trip; £30.00 deposit (non-refundable) and the 

other Outward Bound payment item is for the rest of the fees 

that will reduce each time a payment is made.   

If you have put your child’s name down for the residential please ensure that the deposit has been paid.  

Please ask at the school office if you require a barcode to pay at a PayPoint terminal.   
 

Dates for the Diary  

Y5 – Class Trip – The Anderton Centre    Thursday 24th June 

KS1 Sports Day – Pupils only     Thursday 24th June 

Y4 – Taster Swimming Session     Thursday 24th June 

KS2 Sports Day – Pupils only     Wednesday 30th June 
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ALWAYS House Statistics 

ALWAYS following the school rights this week: 
 

HODDER CALDER BLAKEWATER RIBBLE 

100% 100% 100% 98% 

 

Congratulations! 

Well done to the following children for being chosen to receive an award this week.   

 

 

 

 
Stars of the Week 

Headteacher’s Award Winner  

Christian Values 

Reception           

(Miss Keegan) 
Sampson & Jessica Harper 

Year 1           

(Miss Rigby) 
Yara & Paige E Raine 

Year 2         

(Miss Yates) 
Hollie-May & Sky Harvey 

Year 3         

(Mrs Moss) 
Thomas & Lilly-Marie Andrei 

Year 4 

(Miss Hunt) 
Lewis A & Chelsea  India 

Year 5           

(Miss Schofield) 
Emy & Dee Dee Dylan 

 

 

Kind regards, 
 

                                    

 

 

 

Mrs D Greenwood 

Headteacher 


